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In this edition of Casa Reom News... 

 New Beds for Casa Reom 
 Escola Reom Expands 
 New Classroom Block 
 Are your personal details up to date? 

New Beds for Casa Reom 

Thanks to all those who donated to the Beds4Beira 
appeal, the new beds have started to be built at Casa 
Reom. 

A new stronger style of frame has been made by a 
local welder, which should last longer and be easier to 
repair. Not only is this more sustainable but it supports 
local trades. With the appeal reaching 40% of its 
target almost half of the boys have new beds. There is 
still time to give at www.give.net/Beds4Beira. 

Go to www.facebook.com/casareomtrust/posts to see 
the new beds on Facebook. 

Escola Reom Expands 

The school at Casa Reom (Escola Reom) expanded at the beginning of this year and now caters 
for around 500 local children, both boys and girls. This has been achieved by an increase in 
teaching staff from 7 to 13 teachers. The increase in teachers now means that each teacher has a 
single class rather than trying to look after two classes each. The teacher’s salaries are now paid 
for by the government with top-up expenses being provided by Casa Reom. The top-up ensures 
they attract and retain the best teachers. The teachers are contracted by the government but 
under the control of Escola Reom. 

 

The extra teachers were recruited during a ‘seminar’ event at Inhamizua where prospective 
teachers were invited for tests and assessments to select the best candidates. This also involved 
sharing the Christian values of Casa Reom to ensure that the teachers were happy to work with 
the Jocum Beira staff. 

http://www.facebook.com/casareomtrust/posts
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Escola Reom continues to be a popular choice for local families because of its good quality of 
education that is accessible to those who can't afford the high fees that other schools charge. 

New Classroom Block 

To cope with the growth of Escola Reom work has begun on a new classroom block. This building 
work fits into the longer term plans for a multi-use building housing a kitchen, mess hall / meeting 
room, office and staff accommodation. Keep an eye on the Casa Reom Trust Facebook page for 
updates: www.facebook.com/casareomtrust/posts. 

 

Are your personal details up to date? 

If you are receiving this edition of Casa Reom News by email or post than you are on our 
database either because you have given your consent or because we have a legal basis to hold it 
(e.g. you have completed a Gift Aid form). You can check or update the data we hold at any time 
by emailing us at secretary@casa-reom.org.uk or by writing to the address below. 

We have taken steps to ensure that all personal data is kept safe and is compliant with GDPR. 
You can see a copy of our Data Privacy Policy on our website: www.casa-reom.org.uk. 
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